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Welcome to October 
 

 

Crystal Green FDC would like to welcome you to the October issue.  

Firstly, we would like to thank all our Educators for their hard work 

and dedication to their care service. We are ever so proud of our 

Educators for the quality care and education they have been 

providing.  
 

 

 

 

We are pleased with the positive feedback of recent professional 

development training and it is evident that many of you have been 

implementing the strategies learnt from these training sessions.  

On 10th October it was World Mental Health Day 2022 and we 

were glad to see many of you taking this opportunity to spark    

important conversations about mental health and wellbeing.  

Its now Children’s Week, 22-10th October. If you already do not 

know about this week, you will find information and other re-

sources in this newsletter. We would love to see you share photos 

of how you   celebrate this week.  

 

 

 

It is nearing the end of the year which means all Educators will 

have started preparing for each of their children's’ summative   

reports. You should be proud of yourselves in the role you have 

played in each child’s growth and development.  
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Children’s Week is an annual celebration that is observed in October. This year, Children’s 

Week runs from 22—30th October. This celebration recognises that all young people can 

participate and make valuable contributions to the society they live in. A new theme is 

chosen every 2 years.  

This year the theme is based on UNCRC Article 27;                                                              

All children have the right to an adequate standard of living including house, food and 

clothes that support their development." .Article 27 identifies children's development     

being inclusive of their physical, mental,   spiritual, moral and social development. 

According to National Children’s Mental Health and Wellbeing Strategy from the           

Australian Government National Mental Health Commission,  “half of all adult mental 

health challenges emerge before the age of 14 and more than 50% of children                

experiencing mental health challenges are not receiving professional help”. 

For those of you who have entered in the NSW Children’s Week Art Competition, winners 

will be announced during this week on ACYP’s social media. Good Luck !!! 

Children’s Week 2022  

22—30th October 

Source: https://www.nswchildrensweek.org.au/ideas-for-adults 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Floods Update 

Support for more LGAs in NSW, period of emergency extended in NSW,  

Victoria and Tasmania 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please click on the following link: 

https://www.education.gov.au/early-childhood/announcements/floods-

update-support-more-lgas-nsw-period-emergency-extended-nsw-

victoria-and-tasmania 

 

Here, you will find a list of regions and timeframes where it has been     

declared a period of emergency for the early childhood education and care 

sector. You will also find information on how care services and families can 

access further support. 
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